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TIME TO GO BACK TO THE TRACK 
 
Regional racing clubs can apply for a share in $400,000 for projects that build stronger 
links with local communities as part of the NSW Government’s new Back to the Track 
Regional Racing Grants. 
 

Minister for Racing Paul Toole said grants of up to $20,000 would be awarded to 
innovative projects that focus on boosting local thoroughbred, harness or greyhound 
racing clubs. 
 
“Racing clubs and racecourses across NSW form a key part of the social fabric in local 
communities,” Mr Toole said. 
 
“This new initiative will make a real difference in strengthening links between local 
clubs and the communities they serve. 
 
“We want country racing to thrive, attracting people who may never have been before 
and help ensure a sustainable future for country racing clubs.” 
 
Clubs and tracks are encouraged to submit creative ideas to attract new events or 
education courses at racecourses. 
 
This could include new racing events oriented toward new markets, sport and 
community events held at racecourses, and training and education programs to help 
people begin a career in the industry. 
 
“We would also like to see ideas that support and build upon current race meetings, 
such as markets or small concerts, and encourage more people to these events,” Mr 
Toole said. 
 
Applications for grants are open from 1 to 27 August. For more information including 
details on how to apply, visit here. 
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https://www.responsiblegambling.nsw.gov.au/infrastructure-grants/back-to-the-track-regional-racing-grants-2018

